
City of Campbell River
From the Office of the Mayor

-PROCLAMA TION

WHEREAS

AND WHEREAS

AND WHEREAS

AND WHEREAS

AND WHEREAS

community participation in local elections and voter turnouts are
important;

community involvement in local government decision making is
essential to a healthy democratic system;

community involvement in local government decision making is
essential to a healthy democratic system;

local governments have a direct day to day impact on the lives of
people in our community through the provision of essential
infrastructure, public service, community amenities and emergency
response;

community understanding of local government operations and the
services it provides is of primary importance to meaningful
participation at the local level.

NOW THEREFORE I, Kermit Dahi, Mayor of the City of Campbell River, do hereby
proclaim the week of May 14 to 20, 2023 to be:

“LOCAL GOVERNMENT AWARENESS WEEK”

in the City of Campbell River.

Dated this gth day of May 2023 at Campbell River, B.C.

Ket
MAYOR
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